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February 28, 2023

Bob Francis, ICMA-CM
City Manager

City of Belle Isle

1600 Nela Avenue
Belle Isle, FL 32809

RE: Letter of Interest in Serving as Interim City Manager
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Dear Mr. Francis,

It has been my pleasure to work with you for the City of Belle Isle as a planning consultant
over the past few years. Although | will miss you, | am also happy for you as you receive a
new professional opportunity.

As the City is now seeking an interim city manager to fill the post while a permanent city
manager recruitment takes place, | provide this letter of interest and my professional
resume for City Council’s consideration of me for the interim position.

| believe that | can provide continuity of service as the City carries out the permanent city
manager recruitment and | am honored to be considered.

Best to you and Holli in your new opportunities.

Kind Regards,

April Fisher, AICP

April Fisher, AICP | 407.494.8789 | fisherpds@outlook.com
6750 Bay Shore Drive | St. Cloud FL 34771




